From: Ungerank, Colby

To: Deardoff. Amy

Subject: FW: Waterford Estates ADEQ Permit No. 4815-WR-4/ AFIN 72-00974
Date: Thursday, July 23, 2015 10:24:14 AM

Attachments: 4815-WR-4_Techincally Incomplete Letter 20150713.pdf

Extension Request

Colby

From: Solaimanian, Jamal

Sent: Thursday, July 23, 2015 8:12 AM

To: Ungerank, Colby

Subject: FW: Waterford Estates ADEQ Permit No. 4815-WR-4/ AFIN 72-00974

Please take care of this. thanks.

Jamal Solaimanian, Ph.D., P.E.
Engineering Supervisor

Water Division, ADEQ
501-682-0620

jamal@adeq.state.ar.us

From: Al Eckert [mailto:aeckert@qgtlaw.com]
Sent: Wednesday, July 22, 2015 4:45 PM

To: Solaimanian, Jamal

Cc: robert@hhhfundi.com; Kathy@aquatechsys.com
Subject: Waterford Estates ADEQ Permit No. 4815-WR-4/ AFIN 72-00974

Jamal:

On behalf of Robert Holmes of Waterford Estates at Hissom Ranch | am requesting a two (2) week
extension of the deadline of July 27th, as described in the attached letter from your staff to Mr.
Holmes. In order to have sufficient time to submit a revised Waste Management Plan with a flow
diagram and provide the additional information to technically complete the permit application, | am
requesting the deadline for submittal of the requested information be extended to Monday, August

10™. Please let me know as soon as possible if this request is acceptable, and call if you have any
questions.

Thanks,
Al Eckert

William A. (Al) Eckert, IlI

aeckert@qgatlaw.com | vcard
501.379.1712 | Fax: 501.379.3812

Kim Whitlock | Legal Assistant
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QG&T

kwhitlock@ggtlaw.com | vcard QUATTLEBAUN, GROOMS & TULL PLLC

501.379.1720 | Fax: 501.379.3820 111 Center Street, Suite 1900
Little Rock, Arkansas 72201

Map | www.ggtlaw.com

WE ARE REQUIRED BY IRS RULES TO INFORM YOU THAT ANY TAX ADVICE CONTAINED IN OUR COMMUNICATION (INCLUDING ANY
OF OUR ATTACHMENTS) IS NOT INTENDED OR WRITTEN TO BE USED, AND CANNOT BE USED, BY YOU OR ANY OTHER TAXPAYER
(1) FOR THE PURPOSE OF AVOIDING ANY PENALTIES THAT MAY BE IMPOSED UNDER FEDERAL TAX LAW OR (2) PROMOTING,
MARKETING OR RECOMMENDING TO ANOTHER PARTY ANY TRANSACTION OR MATTER ADDRESSED HEREIN OR IN ANY SUCH
ATTACHMENTS.

This e-mail message and any attachments contain confidential information that may be legally privileged. Clients are warned that e-mail
communications with the firm that are sent from or received on a system or e-mail account to which others have access creates a significant
risk that unauthorized third parties might gain access to them. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not review, retransmit, convert to
hard copy, copy, use or disseminate this e-mail or any attachments to it. If you have received this e-mail in error, please immediately notify us
by return e-mail or by telephone at 501-379-1700 and delete this e-mail. Please note that if this e-mail contains a forwarded message or is a
reply to a prior message, some or all of the contents of this message or any attachments may not have been produced by Quattlebaum,
Grooms & Tull PLLC. Receipt of e-mail does not establish an attorney-client relationship.


mailto:kwhitlock@qgtlaw.com
http://www.qgtlaw.com/vcards/khw.vcf
http://maps.google.com/places/us/little-rock/center-st/111/-quattlebaum-grooms-tull-burrow
http://www.qgtlaw.com/







